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            January 15, 2021 

Rachel Toker  

Utah Division of Parks and Recreation 

1594 W North Temple, Suite 116  

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-6001 

 

Dear Rachel, 

 

The Board of San Juan County Commissioners support SITLA’s grant application, "Delineating Hurrah Pass 4WD Trail" to 

mark and maintain the popular Hurrah Pass route which has become extremely popular for OHV users. SITLA’s staff and 

efforts have done a great job thus far in our County in this area, but more work is needed. San Juan County Road 

Department continues to work on this D Road System and is willing to contribute labor and equipment towards this 

project which would be separate from any other grant project and any other organization. We look forward to working 

with the SITLA on this project, and we appreciate the assistance and consideration of Utah Division of Parks and 

Recreation of this worthwhile grant project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Board of San Juan County Commissioners 

 

___________________________________ 

Willie Grayeyes, Chairman 

 


